
Drainage Services Department’s public
services to return to normal

     The Drainage Services Department (DSD) announced today (September 11)
that its public services will resume as normal starting from September 15.
       
     In the interest of public health, members of the public who have to
visit DSD premises will have their body temperatures checked when entering
DSD premises. Only those with normal temperatures will be allowed access.
Visitors are also required to wear surgical masks at all times.
 
     In order to reduce social contact and to apply infection control
measures, DSD facilities will continue to be closed for public visits or
other educational purposes until further notice.
 
     The DSD will continue to review the situation and adjust the control
measures as and when necessary.
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